
 
 
 

   

 

 
June 28, 2024 

 
Via E-Mail 

 
Meg Schaeffer-Utter 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
101 South Webster Street, Box 792 
Madison, WI 53707-7921 
 
Re: Response to Request for Information 

Ahlstrom NA Specialty Solutions Holdings Inc. 
Ahlstrom-Munksjo Specialty Solutions Acquisition LLC 

 
Dear Ms. Schaeffer-Utter: 
 
This letter responds to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) 
correspondence dated April 24, 2024 (the Information Request), addressed to Ahlstrom 
NA Specialty Solutions Holding Inc. and Ahlstrom-Munksjo Specialty Solutions Acquisition 
LLC.1  
 
The Ahlstrom-Munksjo Specialty Solutions Acquisition LLC entity no longer exists. 
Ahlstrom NA Specialty Solutions Holdings Inc. is a holding company that does not have 
any information responsive to the WDNR’s Information Request.  
 
Best regards, 
 
/s/ 
 

Chris Parsons 
Senior Legal Counsel, Legal Business Partner 
Ahlstrom 
 

 
1 WDNR sent a separate request for informa�on to Ahlstrom Rhinelander LLC and Ahlstrom NA Specialty 
Solu�ons LLC and those en��es are responding under separate cover.   




